
 

 
To:  Jennifer Milz, Hannah Dornbusch, Alexis Goedjen, Cierra 

Crawfis, Renata Diaz Gonzalez, Kirk Meyer, Samantha 
Aufderhaar, Yaoli Yang, Sarah Sima, Lauren Musgrove 

From:  Hannah Solveson View Directory Profile
 

 

Thank you! 
 

 

Thank you all SOOOO much for your help 
with the GIB on Sunday noc. There was a 
LOT going on and it was amazing being a 
part of such an awesome team. Working with 
all of you makes this tough job so much 
easier!! 

Send a Reply ▸ 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider the planet 
before printing this message. 

Tell us what you 
think of Hi-5 
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